## MICROMOUNTERS OF NEW ENGLAND

The next meeting of The Micromounters of N. E. will be held on Saturday, Nov. 15th. The time; 10 A.M. The place; the residence of Janet and Steve Cares; 18 Singletary Lane, Sudbury, Mass.

As this meeting will sort of wind up the season, some buisness is in order. First; election of Officers, and assessment of dues.

Also, we should set up a regular schedaul of meetings, perhaps six per year, and hold a couple of these in New Hampshire with the relatively active micromount group of The Capitol Mineral Club. And why not at least one in Connecticut. Bring your ideas and "scopes", and a little snackery also. Or, there are resterants nereby.

Catt, Calderara, Pres.

Caret Man Land Station 1 100 20 Station 1 100 St